
Refusal of Unsolicited Creative Submission 

Dear [Submitter's Name], 

Thank you for your interest in [Company/Organization Name] and for submitting your creative 

work titled "[Title of Submission]." We appreciate the time and effort you took to share your 

ideas with us. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we are unable to accept unsolicited 

submissions at this time. Our current projects and commitments do not allow us to take on new 

concepts, and we are unable to provide feedback on individual submissions. 

We encourage you to continue pursuing your creative endeavors and appreciate your 

understanding of our policy. We wish you the best of luck in your future projects. 

Thank you again for reaching out to us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


